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November Monthly

Conicrences
* will be held from

e

THE MONTH AT A GLANCE K /! Parent Tcacher

11/7: Student Council Leadership Workshop @RHS

11/7: PFC General Meeting \Nov. 13th Nov. 17th
11/9 & 11/30: PFC Bylaw Committee Meetin s .
11/10: NO SCHOOL gbserving Veterans Dayg i Sis have niot
11/13-11/16: Parent Teacher Conferences
11/15: 1st Trimester 7th/8th Honor Roll Field Trip confcrence day and
11/15: Pie Pickup Day / 2-6pm MUB time with vour

confirmed your

11/15-11/16: Carl’s Jr. Restaurant Nights
11/16: Kindergarten Assembly & Pie Rewards Day
11/27-12/7: Light Parade Float Decorating

tcachcr, plcasc do so
as attecndancc is

11/27-12/8: Canned Food Drive requircd.
11/27: Missoula Theater Week
12/1: Missoula Performance @5:30 p.m. 11/13-11/16
12/2: Missoula Performance @1:00 p.m. 2pm Dismissal

<all week>

Nov. 17th - 24th
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Happy Thanksgiving to our Col mr; Oak F M'{I'RS‘? We will see you back on November 27th

o Girls Basketball

7th Coach Jordyn Posz
Sth Coach - Kelly Hoekstra

elp us achieve our monthly
attendance goal of 96.9%

endance matters. Absences matter.

We did not reach our
goal for October

1: vs. RC @ Home % 96.47
/2 vS. PV @ Home Please remember to contact the office within 3
days to excuse your child’s absence. This assists
- /7 VS Rlpon El @ Home us in properly capturing our monthly attendance.

Best Class Attendange

e 1 /9 vs Ripona

q

drament Dates:




Hegp your eyes
Jhe Angel
Sigr-up. Geniusd

PIE PICKUP DAY PIE REWARDS DAY
Thursday, Nov. 16th

What if today,

we were just
gratetul for
everything? -

CHARLIE BROWN

Pie orders are only
available for pickup: 3+ Pie sales - Mini Carnival
Wednesday, Nov. 15th / 2-6pm during lunch
10+ Pie sales - Donuts at
“Spin the Prize Wheel” will also be morning recess
available for students who sold 7+ Pies! & 3

Haiweal, Cainival)

“Colony Oak's PFC would like to extend a warm thank you to those who
attended and supported our community harvest carnival. We could not have

done it without our amazing parent and high school volunteers!
A special shout out to our fantastic custodians Bryan and Shaun who worked
so hard to help us set up and clean up!

Thank you again! We hope you had a great time with family and friends!”

Congratulations
and good luck
at the District
Spelling Bee!!

“Gratitude sweetens

ven the smallest moments.”



